
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

27 February 2025 

 

To the Council of Churches of Estonia 

 

Esteemed Ministers of the Churches, 

The All-Ukrainian Council of Churches and Religious Organizations expresses its 
profound gratitude for your active solidarity and support in these difficult times. May the 
Lord bless you, all Estonian churches and religious organizations, and everyone who helps 
the Ukrainian people and prays for Ukraine! 

Your unwavering support during these challenging trials is invaluable to us. Your prayers 
and willingness to help Ukrainians, including refugees, serve as a living testimony of the 
mercy and love you demonstrate in practice. Your heartfelt prayers for a just peace and for 
all those who have suffered loss and pain bring us great comfort from God. 

We sincerely thank all members of the Council of Churches of Estonia for your Statement 
on the occasion of the third anniversary of the unprovoked full-scale invasion of Ukraine 
by the russian federation, for your support, and for your constant prayers for the Ukrainian 
people. 

Together with you, we pray and actively work for the swift end of the war and the 
establishment of a just peace. May God grant us all strength and hope to endure these trials. 

With due respect, 

Valerii Antoniuk 

 
Chairman of the All-Ukrainian Council of Churches and Religious Organizations, 
Head of the All-Ukrainian Union of Churches of Evangelical Christians-Baptists 

 
 


